








                                                                : B.S. Hospitality & Tourism
The SLO report describes a concerted effort by the Hospitality & Tourism program to set out and follow through with a coordinated assessment plan. The plan is 
commendable for attempting to ensure that several direct measures of student learning are conducted at intervals in the student’s path through the major. Since students 
are not meeting certain target levels (on effective communication, for instance), the faculty will want to address how to improve student learning in these key areas. In a 
few cases, it seems that data was not obtained from assignments in specified courses. As noted by the Dean, the program will want to learn as much as possible from its 
assessment activities in order to facilitate and strengthen enrollment.
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